
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 2:13 PM 
To: Brenda Deliman <Brenda.Deliman@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Notice on Title - PID 012-191-604 
 
Hi Brenda…. 
 
Further to our recent telephone conversation, the following email is my follow up to the PRRD letter 
dated April 23, 2020. 
 
I would like to schedule a time and obtain a conference call number and password for the upcoming 
meeting on May 28, 2020. 
 
For your reference, the subject accessory building was mainly constructed for the storage of flammable 
liquids away from my residence and the storage of firefighting suppression equipment to be used during 
an out of control fire within the Old Fort. 
 
The accessory building was constructed by a licensed building contractor, concrete foundation 
constructed by licensed concrete contractor, trusses were built from a licensed truss contractor and 
electrical done by a licensed electrical contractor. 
 
At the time of constructing the accessory building, there were ongoing meetings between the PRRD and 
landowners if building permits were even required.  
 
Therefore, I proceeded with construction, met with a building inspector and was never mentioned to or 
given a “Stop Work Order”. 
 
As of this date, I have never received a complaint over the subject accessory building from the PRRD, 
neighbors, BC Hydro, Telus, Pacific Northern Gas and The Ministry of Infrastructure and Transportation. 
 
Have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or send me an email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Received DC Office May 18, 2020
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From: Harvey  
Sent: May-20-20 10:29 AM 
To: Kevin Aitchison 
Subject: Accessory building 
 
To whom it may concern I am a resident of the Old Fort community and am writing this email to say that 
I approve of Kevin Aitchison’s Building The building is nice to see when you drive around the old fort and 
as you can see the yard is kept up and has no junk laying around it I am in support of his building and 
wouldn’t be surprised if the whole community is in support of him You can call me if you’re wanting to 
hear from me in person and I will gladly answer your questions  
I live in the community of the Old Fort  
 
Thanks 
Harvey Rosenkranz 
 


